
    

                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcement 
 

 

 

The GEF Small Grants Programme-UNDP is accepting CVs of interested 

people in becoming members of the National Steering Committee (attached 

description of the Role and qualifications of the National Steering 

Committee members). 

 

Deadline for Letter of interest and CVs submission is 1 June 2023. 

 

 

For further information please contact Mr. Adnan Melky on 00961 3 641174 

or Ms. Rebecca Baissari on 00961 70 717350 

or by email to: adnanm@unops.org or rebecca.baissari@gmail.com .   
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